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Weekly Newsletter
For Week Ending December 29, 2017

We all hope that you and your family had a Blessed and Very Merry Christmas. With our
Store and Client Services only being open two days this week, we were a little slow. We
did have good support from the community with the post Christmas sales at The Thrift

Store for both days and did receive a good amount in cash donations and from the call out
to the community for items to donate for sale at the Thrift Store that went out alittle over

two months ago, we continued with a tremendous amount of items and clothes that have
been being donated since the. These donations are just as good as the cash donations
we receive since we utilize the proceeds raised from their sales to go directly to help the
community in need. We also utilize them to provide to individuals and families that are in

need of clothes or household items to give to them, so it all helps in our mission.
 

We should be hearing from Worldpay next week and try to negotiate with them to finally
replace PayPal. If everything goes well, we hope to have them up and running no later

than the end of January.  This would be a welcomed change since they have no ties with
PayPal and no apparent public ties to Planned Parenthood. I will keep you updated on the
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date we hope to change over with them.
 

Since it has come to the end of the year, that means it is tax season. Any donors wishing
a statement of cash donations may either call me at the Store or email me. I will either

mail or email them to you, however you chose. They will be sent no later than January 31,
2018, as governed by the IRS Tax Code so you can timely file your taxes. The statement
will include our Diocesan Councils IRS EIN which we operate under and you will need to

put on your IRS Itemized Form.
 

Finally, we here at St. Vincent de Paul Society would like to
wish you and your family a Happy New Years for 2018!

Please click on the Button below to see
how to enroll in the Smith's

Inspiring Donations Program and the
information for our Conference for you to

select as your charity for Smith's to donate
0.05% of your qualifying purchases to us.

Button

We Have no Ad for January
 

We have no special advertisement for
January. Please take advantage of our

everyday great prices on our items. Please
remember that all proceeds raised go
directly to help those individuals and
families in need in our community.

See Website >>
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Join Our Team
 

If you are not already a volunteer with our
organization, please consider giving some
of your precious time with us as we serve

the needy families in our community.

Apply Now >>

218 East Beale Street,
Kingman, AZ, United States

(928) 753-4399

Share Via:

Check out our website!
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